
 

No. 589 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Health: 

 

Community Mental Health 

 

 
In January this year, Federal Minister Greg Hunt made an announcement 
that the Federal Government will provide $1.45 Billion over 3 years for 
community mental health services across Australia. 

 
1. How will any Northern Territory portion of this funding be allocated to 

remote communities? In particular what will this look like in East Arnhem 
Land communities? 


